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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Gary Knopp, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

FROM: Sue McClure, Assembly Member,lS-~ .>I, 1r!, 
DATE: April 3, 2012 

RE: Resolution 2012-022, supporting the Cooper Landing Walkable Community Project 

The community of Cooper Landing has been engaged in efforts to increase and improve areas 
throughout the community for use by pedestrians and bicyclists. This project is important to 
the community for safety reasons and to improve the quality of life in the community On 
February 28, 2012, members of the working group made a presentation to the assembly 
providing an update on the status of the project. Cooper Landing residents have submitted a 
capital improvement fund request to the State of Alaska to support this priority project and 
have respectfully requested that the assembly file this resolution to strengthen their request. 




